

May 6, 2016

Shannon Holsey, Tribal President Stockbridge-Munsee Community N8476 Moh He Con Nuck Road Bowler, WI 54416

RE: Stockbridge-Munsee Community Gaming Ordinance and Resolution No. 029-16

Dear President Holsey:

I am writing with respect to your February 17, 2016, request to the National Indian Gaming Commission to review and approve the Stockbridge-Munsee Community's amendments to its gaming ordinance. The amendments were adopted by Resolution No. 029-16 of the Tribal Council to better meet the Tribe's regulatory needs and to comply with NIGC regulatory updates.

Thank you for providing the amended gaming ordinance for our review. The ordinance is approved as it is consistent with the requirements of the Indian Gaming Regulatory Act and NIGC regulations. If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Staff Attorney Austin Badger at (202) 632-7003.

Sincerely,

Jonodev O. Chaudhuri

Chairman

cc: Bridget Swanke, Senior Counsel, Stockbridge-Munsee Community